AUSTIN GILBERT and SULLIVAN SOCIETY May Newsletter, 1981

NEXT MEETING: Monday, June 8th, 7:30 pm - at Enid Hallock's, 4001 Cherrywood (477-0858).

LAST MEETING: Held at ACC campus so that members could go right into rehearsal. Those in attendance were: Sari Mayer, Carolyn Roseboom, Reba Gillman, Mary Lu Barras, Rosemary Russell, Gina Poole, Robert Williams, Sissy Lawshae, Dick White, Enid Hallock, Allen Lawshae, Howard Black, Gail White and Carole Smith.

Business under discussion centered around the options we have for future G & S productions. Rosemary Russell agreed to talk to Mauourneen Dwyer and Allen Lawshae agreed to talk to Jim McGrew who is on the board at Zachary Scott Theatre. They will see how things look and bring us current information which will aid us in reaching our decisions.

MEMBERSHIP LIST: Please add to your list, Gail White, 1029 East 44th Street, Austin, 78751, phone 453-0006 (Gail is a member of the chorus in "An Evening".)

Also make these corrections to your list: Ken Matthews, home phone 447-1860 and work phone 471-3322. Gina Poole 8106 Greenslope Drive, Austin 78759.

PLEASE NOTE: The last newsletter was inadvertently titled "May", but was in fact the April letter. This is the May Newsletter.

Beginning with the September newsletter, we will include (for members only) a separate sheet of minutes from the previous meeting.

Due to an oversight in last month's letter, Reba Gillman, as a member of the chorus, and Sissy Lawshae, as accompanist for "An Evening" were omitted. Our apologies. (And when they are doing such a fine job too!) By the way, if you haven't seen the show yet, Sunday the 31st is the last performance. It is definitely worth a visit! Many complimentary comments have been overheard, not to mention the good reviews received. It is obvious that the cast as well as the audience enjoys this production!

Anyone interested in joining this friendly Austin Gilbert and Sullivan Society is welcome to do so. Just send \$5.00 to Carole Smith 6604 Argentia Road, Austin, Texas 78731 and/or come to the meeting on June 8th.

OF INTEREST: Don't forget the Houston G & S production of Ruddigore the second weekend of July.

The September meeting will probably be held on the 14th due to Labor Day.

Cathy Brock and Howard Black deserve a special round of applause for Canterbury Tales, An Evening with Gilbert and Sullivan, and now rehearsals for the summer production of Fiorella. Real troupers!

If we don't see you at thr next meeting, have a nice summer and we'll see you in September.

Carole Smith Secretary